
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval for one (1) Dobie 
High School FFA Member and one (1) FFA teacher to 
travel to Indianapolis, Indiana on October 19-26, 2024, 
to attend the National FFA Convention.  

BACKGROUND: We seek permission for one (1) student and one (1) 
teacher to travel to Indianapolis, Indiana to allow the 
student to perform with the FFA National Chorus. This 
student auditioned and was selected for this 
performance at the state FFA convention this summer.  
She is the first Dobie High School student to be selected 
for this honor.   

Student attendee and one (1) FFA teacher will travel via 
airplane and rental car. Chaperones are trained in 
school district policy regarding responsibilities and 
duties. All rules of conduct established by the school 
district will be strictly enforced. A contingency plan for 
travel and health advisories will be followed if needed. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Budgeted district funds in the amount of $4,200 will be 
used, which requires board approval per CH(LOCAL).  

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval for one (1) Dobie High School 
FFA Member and one (1) FFA teacher to travel to 
Indianapolis, Indiana on October 19-26, 2024, to attend 
the National FFA Convention.  

CABINET MEMBER(s): Toni Lopez
Alyta Harrell

CONTACT PERSON(s): Jorly Thomas
Lauren Calderaro
Tanya Hagar

BOARD MEETING DATE: September 24, 2024


